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MEMORANDUM 
  

 
Date:  April 1, 2019 
 
To:  Mayor Chelminiak and City Councilmembers 
 
From:  Karin Roberts, Deputy City Clerk 
 
Subject: Council Liaison Recommendation for 2019 Appointment to the Human Services 

Commission 
 
In addition to the slate of reappointments for 2019, the following recommendation for 
appointment to the Human Services Commission is being submitted by Deputy Mayor Robinson 
for your consideration and approval at tonight’s meeting. 
 
Three members of this Commission have terms expiring this year. Of the three, two 
Commissioners are eligible for reappointment to a second term and one has termed out. Of the 
two eligible for reappointment, only one has chosen to continue to serve. Therefore, there will be 
two upcoming vacancies on the Commission. 
 
Staff recently conducted a recruitment to fill a vacancy on the Human Services Commission. Out 
of this recruitment, two very successful candidates emerged. One of these candidates was 
appointed to the Commission in February of this year. Deputy Mayor Robinson, Council Liaison 
to the Commission, has chosen to fill one of the two upcoming vacancies with the other 
candidate. Please note that this appointment will not be effective until June 1. 
 
 

Board/Commission Liaison Recommendation 

 
Human Services Commission 
 
 

 
Deputy Mayor Robinson 
 

 

Position No. 4: 
Katherine Jordan, serving a full 
term expiring on May 31, 2023. 
 

 
 

Council may approve the appointment by a motion. 


